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From: pete Stokes - >

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 9:03 AM
To: House Resources
Subject: Alaska LNG

Alaska House Representatives:
Please support the current AKLNG Resolution for the following reasons:

The current US trade negotiations can allow for subsidizing part of the additional costs for Alaska LNG including
the PB Gas Conditioning Plant and the Alaska gas pipeline. Asian free market countries are likely to pay for these
economic limiting costs in exchange for energy security and through tariff negotiations. These trade negotiations
will likely not occur under future US administrations.

Additionally:

Alaska LNG has a new lead developer with international LNG experience, all major permits, and is ready to go.
Cook Inlet, Alaska’s historic energy source, is running out of gas. Without Alaska LNG there is no realistic Plan B
for reliable, affordable, and abundant energy. Energy prices will double and the state will lose billions of dollars of
economic benefits, jobs, and cleaner air in Fairbanks.

Alaska LNG is backed by unprecedented bipartisan federal support, helping accelerate commercial progress.
This resolution is an important signal that Alaska is a reliable development partner and an attractive place for
investment.

Peter Stokes
Anchorage





